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TIMBER CREEK: 

Oct 15—School Violence     

     Awareness  

Oct 22—Red Ribbon Wk 

Nov 6—Election Day  

     School Closed 

Nov 7—Teacher In  

    Service School Closed 

Nov 13—HSC MTG            

     7 PM in LMC 

HIGHLAND: 

Oct 17-18 C/O 2014 

   Ring Orders 6-8 Café 

Oct 19th C/O 2014 Ring    

   Orders Pds 4-7 

Oct 23rd “DIRT”  

   Assembly 

Nov 3—SAT Testing 

TRITON: 

10/19:  Homecoming Game 

10/20:  Homecoming Dance 

      Café—7—10 p.m. 

10/23:  Make-up Picture Day 

11/5:  Veteran’s Day  

      Meet & Greet 

11/6:  Election Day 

      School Closed 

11/7  School Closed/  

     For Students,  

      Staff Development Day  

 

UPCOMING 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON TIMBER CREEK 
 

PATRIOT DAY  
We commemorate 

each year with 

ceremonies and 

personal reflection 

in memory of the September 11, 

2001 terrorist attacks in the US 

that killed thousands of 

innocent people and changed 

the lives of thousands forever.  

TC held a beautiful tribute with 

an assembly that included the 

Mayor, Board Members, 

Administrators, Staff and 

Service people.  Thanks to          

Mr. Saunders for coordinating 

another fine ceremony. 

Don’t forget to check the TC 
webpage for the most recent 
Athletic Schedule.   
Come out to support all of 
our coaches and athletes! 

UMDNJ 
Nine students were 

accepted into the 2012-

2013 UMDNJ Medical 

Science Academy 

housed at Kennedy 

Hospital in Stratford.  It is an honor 

for students to be a part of this 

prestigious medical program.  We are 

proud of them and will do what we 

can to help their schedule run 

smoothly.  Due to the timing of the 

sessions, this program requires 

students to leave twenty-five minutes 

before the end of eighth period on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays.    

We are very excited that the 

following students were accepted into 

the UMDNJ Medical Science 

Academy: Victoria Christopher, 

Grace Ogungbile, Kristopher Ponce, 

Samantha Darpino, Amal Oladuja, 

Michael Terilla, Austin LaRocca, 

Sonya Patel, and Alexis Tine.  

Congratulations to these students! 

RUTGERS BizEd 

WINNERS 
Two TC students proved 

they are ready to become 

future business leaders by 

winning BizEd, an 

intensive two-week summer camp at 

Rutgers University-Camden School of 

Business. Students Bryant Wong and 

Vincent Russo were awarded free 

Kindle Fire tablets for their 

accomplishments during the camp, 

designed to prepare the rising high 

school seniors for the rigors of 

collegiate business education. July 9 

through July 20, fifty teens from 

Burlington, Camden and Gloucester 

Counties were introduced to the 

theory and practice of accounting, 

finance, management, marketing, and 

technology as part of 

Rutgers' BizEd camp.  The 

students worked with the 

Rutgers-Camden faculty to 

examine business 

disciplines and learn the 

role technology plays in the business 

world. They also interacted with area 

executives who offered career 

guidance and provided up-to-the-

minute insight regarding current job, 

business, and economic trends. 

Students graduated from BizEd 

during a special ceremony at Rutgers

-Camden on July 20. Each graduate 

received certification of his 

participation.  Other students from 

Timber Creek who participated in 

the BizEd camp were Victoria 

Kendall and Justin Quigley. 

Bryant Wong Vincent Russo 



P A G E  2  
 

The following students were named as 

Commended Students in the 2013 

National Merit Scholarship Program.  

Commended students are being 

recognized for the exceptional 

academic promise demonstrated by 

their outstanding performance on the 

qualifying test used for program entry.   

Michael Cooper 

Sarah Barner 

 

Congratulations to Shane Letchford 

on his acceptance to Honors College 

at the University of Pittsburgh. 

Spotlight Winners for September  

 

Mrs. Robynn Dyl (Staff), Chapman Vanderslice (10th), Michael 

Cooper (NHS President), Taylor Watkins (11th), Libby Ryan 

(Student Council President), Stephanie Saler (12th), Korey 

Johnson (9th)  

KYW 1060 

Newstudies 

Program 

 

Congratulations 

to Rachel Zobel and Michael 

Carey for being selected to 

participate in the KYW 

1060 Newstudies program.  This 

wonderful program will give our 

students an opportunity to see the 

inner workings of a major market 

radio and TV station.  Rachel and 

Michael will attend the program 

for six sessions. 

SPOTLIGHT ON HIGHLAND 

Julia Caban (12th), Michelle Impoco (11th), and Lexus 

Myers (10th) were honored at the National Hispanic Herit-

age Month Celebration at the Gloucester Township Coun-

cil meeting on September 24th for their community service 

and academic success. 

The following students were selected to 

the Homecoming Court.  Makenzie Mar-

torano, Dan Martin, Erica Lanser, Bri-

anna Squilla (Queen), Mikhel Harrison 

(King) , Alan Cavalieri, Sierra Jorgensen 

and Tim Alicea.   

Book 

Winner 

Last spring Mr. 

Dennison, our school librarian, 

applied for an opportunity to win 

some books for the library.  At 

the close of the school year, he 

was notified that Highland’s 

library was selected as a winner 

for its outstanding program.  The 

additional books turned out to be 

114 novels valued at well over 

$2000.  These books will be 

processed and added to our 

collection for all to see and read.  

Excellent work Mr. Dennison! 

Congratulations to Football 
players Fred Morrison and 
Ahmaad Randall for being 
honored Tuesday night by 
the Touchdown Club of South 
Jersey.  Fred and Ahmaad 
were recognized for their 
outstanding performance 
this season.   

Congratulations 

Rotary International 
 Youth Leadership ESSAY Award 

Julie Millisky and Danielle Amesbury attended this 

conference at Stockton College, Pomona, NJ in June. 

At the end of the conference, students had to write an 

essay on the topic “Peace through Service.”  Julie’s 

essay was chosen as a winner.  Only two winners 

were selected out of 148 essays.   We are very proud 

of Julie, she made her parents and TRITON proud.  

The winners received $500 cash prize. 



SPOTLIGHT ON TRITON 

Best Performing Public High Schools  
in Camden County 

 
In an article published by The Star Ledger’s Inside New Jersey, Triton, Highland and Tim-
ber Creek High Schools were ranked in the top ten.  The ranking was based on scores of 
the most recent Proficiency Assessments released by the NJ’s Department of Education.   

Eagle Scout 

Honored 

Make A Wish Foundation’s 2012 
Walk for Wishes 

 

...was held on Saturday, September 29th at Cooper 

River Park in Pennsauken, NJ.  This year was ex-

tremely special for us because alumni, Christina 

Mauriello, graduate of 2012 and a Miss Mustang con-

testant, was a “ wish kid ”  herself.  Our 

Go4theGoal organization held many fund raisers 

this year, and raised over $2,400.  All proceeds from 

this walk provide the resources necessary to ensure 

that no medically-eligible child in NJ goes without a 

wish.         

     Special Thanks to all involved!!!!       
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